CITY OF ELSBERRY
PUBLIC HEARING MEETING
BOONSLICK REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION FOR THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM
NOVEMBER 13, 2018
ELSBERRY CITY HALL

The Board of Aldermen of the City of Elsberry met on the evening of the above date at Elsberry City Hall, 6:00 pm.  Mayor Steve Wilch presided over the meeting.  Present were Alderman Harper, Alderman Hartley, Alderman Davis, Alderman Short, City Clerk Sue Hogarth and members of the Elsberry community (see sign-in sheet).  

Mayor Wilch called the meeting to order and led in the pledge to the flag.  Roll call deemed a quorum present.

CDBG PUBLIC HEARING 
Needs Assessment and City of Elsberry Submission of an application to the Community Development Block Grant Program for the wastewater system improvements 
	Discussion of the City’s needs and submission of a grant application to the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program occurred.  The City is requesting $500,000 in CDBG funds for wastewater system improvements in the community. Chad Eggen from Boonslick Regional Planning Commission reviewed the public hearing announcement and went over the needs assessment with the Board and those in attendance.  The City plans to make improvements to the treatment system.  There were no comments from those in attendance. The Board was supportive of the project, completed the needs assessment and authorized Boonslick Regional Planning Commission to proceed with the application submission.


Respectfully submitted,
Sue Hogarth,


City Clerk

